
As a part of Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week from 30.10.2017 to 04.11.2017, 

Vigilance Awareness Pledge was administered to all Officers, employees and Port users on 

30.10.2017 

Shri I Jeyakumar Chairman, administered the pledge in English, Shir S. Natarajan, 

Deputy Chairman administered the pledge in Tamil and Capt. Bhabatosh Chand, Deputy 

Conservator administered the pledge in Hindi 

 


